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Inset Days 25-26 

Thursday 21st May 2026 

Friday 22nd May 2026 

Monday 20th July 2026 

 

 September dates  

Wb 8.9.25 Y6 Bikeability  

 9.9.25-Year 4 first swimming lesson 

12.9.25 Book Fair/Roald Dahl Day 

17.9.25 CPG Open Evening 3.15pm (ALL WELCOME) 

26.9.25 MacMillan Cake Sale-cake donations welcomed 

1.10.25 Whole School Streetdance Workshops 

2.10.25 Y6 Sats Workshop 3.15pm 

8.10.25 Y5 and Y6 LEGO STEM Workshop  

9.10.25 Y3 Maths Workshop 8.40am 

14.10.25 Parents’ Evening 

15.10.25 Individual photos 

23.10.25 Parents’ Evening 

14/15/22/23.10.25Structured Conversations  

16.10.25 Harvest Festival 
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CPG Open Evening 17.9.25 

At 3.15pm on Wednesday 17th September, I will be meeting with the 

current CPG to share with parents and families the work they do and how 

they support school. 

We would love for as many people to attend as possible so that we can 

share the great work they do and so we can recruit some new CPG 

members so that the what they do is sustainable and can continue.  

Please meet either outside the Year 4 classroom or in the office.  

If you cannot attend but are interested in being part of the CPG then 

please email hfenlon@coit.sheffield.sch.uk  

Miss Fenlon 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Back  

There has been a real buzz in school this week as we welcomed back our pupils 

into their new classrooms. It was lovely to see the children excited to be back at 

school and ready to learn. The children arrived on time and looking very smart.   

A warm welcome to Mr Brace our new Y3 teacher and Mrs Chadwick. 

Roald Dahl Day/Book Fair 

There will be a book fair in the school hall on Friday, 12th September (3.00-3.30) 

This event is a cashless event. Children may also wish to dress up as a Roald 

Dahl character, or in yellow, on this day. Please see the information on Google 

Classroom. 
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Class Weekly 
Attendance 

 

Who has made a super start to 

the new academic year? 

Dojo Points Learning 
Mindset  

Be Kind 

F2  

   

Y1 92.78% 

Zac  
Zac has had a fantastic start to 
his Y1 journey! His effort and 
excitement for learning has been 
exceptional whether that be during 
choosing time or when completing 
work! Well done, Zac! 

Tilly Hugo 

Y2 97.78% 

Raymond  
Ray has made such a positive start 
to Year 2.  He has come back to 
school so enthusiastic and eager to 
learn and participate. 
Well done Raymond, keep it up! 😊  

Milani  Evie  

Y3 95.7% 

Joshua  
Joshua has really impressed me 
with his attitude in this new 
academic year. He is eager to 
learn and help our class. 
Well done, Joshua, you have made 
me feel very welcome! 

Erin 
 

Quinn  

Y4 100% 

Seb  
Seb has had an incredible start to 
Y4. He has been asking lots of 
questions to deepen his 
understanding and shown what a 
role model he is for all of our Y4 
class! A superb start to the year! 

Shae  

 

James 

 

Y5 94.83% 

Matilda  
Matilda has had such a fabulous 
start to Year 5! Her hand has been 
up multiple times in every lesson to 
share her ideas, she has listened 
carefully to all instructions and 
she has been a very thoughtful 

Harry  Oscar  



   
 

   
 

 
Other Awards 

 
 

If you have any awards you would like to share please  
email Miss Fenlon hfenlon@coit.sheffield.sch.uk 

 

classmate. Keep it up, Matilda! 😊 

Y6 

92.26% 

Olive  
Olive has impressed me greatly with 
her attitude to learning and 
willingness to contribute in lessons. 
She has made an excellent start. 

Lily  Annabelle  
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